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June 15th, 1960
Dear Emmett:

Thank you for your offprint of your very interesting
article and for your helpful letter which has just arrived. I em
so glad you like sur Map Folder which is in a very experimental
stages, It is the first step toward a simple Guide with brief
comuents on each of the nmumbered objects on the Key in that order,
As the Guide cannot possibly be ready this year I have done this
to test the market. From the warm reception it is receiving both
from archaeologists and from lay visitors it seems almost more useful
than a guide, '

We are feeling our way about distribution, as we do not
have & publisher, In this way we can keep the cost down to a student
level. BDach copy costs about fifteen cents, and most of them are
being sent out here, I shall be very pleased indeed if you wish to
mention it in Nestor, as many of your readers are™iycenaeans",

Dr, Papadimitriou is being very kind and helpful and weants me to

set aside 500 for the Service to be sold at the Gate, 4s our first
printing was only 1000, and I have othersorders here the residue

at the moment with Mr.Hugo of the Meriden Gravure Company is less than
two hundred.

If you do put a notice in Nestor you can refer enquiries to
me here if you like, Would it be a great burden to you to have 30 to 50
copies to distribute in America ? You could then refer Buropean queries
to me and those from the British Isles to Edith Clay as they have taken
30 copies for casual distribution. I have as yet had no reply from
Heffer's of Cambridge, and they may have ordered direct from Meriden,
If you do feel like helping me to this extent it would be best for you
to order direct from Mr.Hugo asking him to enclose an invoice of cost
plus carriage (which I will of course pay if you will send me the in-
voice)s This method will enable you to set a price that will cover
your part of the postage and labor.. !

- reserve
I have been meaning to ask you if the 2, Supply of lMyc Tk I

is yet exhausted. If you still have any spares we could do with twe
more as we now have only ounovm. Lisa gave our last spare to the girl
in Heraklion who helped her with the photos for John Chadwick. If you
have no more I can get them from Heffer,

Please let me know quite honestly if my suggestion_of help
over the Mycenae plen distribution would be an imposition. I shall under-
stand perfectly., I have tried to give you a free choice.

Lisa and David are staying with the Ephor - Verdelis - -
at Nauplia and helping with the pottery and with the move to the new
Apotheke which is going to be very nice indeed. We shall be digging -

from August 6th to September 9th.  Come and see usi

The new Dendra finds are indeed.éxciting.
My love to you all,
Yours ever,



